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30th November 2020 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Advice to all Parents/Carers 
 
Today, we have been made aware of one pupil at Vallis who has tested positive for Covid 19. Public Health 
England have advised that no further action is required as the child has been self-isolating for 10 days. 
 
The school remains open and your child should continue to attend as normal. If your child begins to show 
any of the symptoms: a new continuous cough; a high temperature or a loss of, or change in, your normal 
sense of taste or smell, then they should stay at home and a test should be arranged as soon as possible. 
Please keep the school informed at all times. 
 
Useful links for further information are: 
 
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/symptoms/ 
 
https://www.gov.uk/get-coronavirus-test 
 
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/covid-19-stay-at-home-guidance/stay-at-home-guidance-
for-households-with-possible-coronavirus-covid-19-infection 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 

Nick Firkins 
Headteacher 
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